Sabina Matos

Lieutenant Governor of the State of Rhode Island

Formally Recognizes
Heather Paliotta
Executive Director, Charlestown Chamber of Commerce

For organizing the

37" Annual Charlestown
Seafood Festival —

Today, we celebrate the 37° Annual Charlestown Seafood Festival. I thank you
for your hard work promoting Rhode Island’s tourism industry as the
Executive Director of the Charlestown Chamber of Commerce for these past
twenty years and for ensuring the continued success of the festival.

Given under my fiand and the seal of the
Lieutenant Governor of the State of Rhode
Island, this 5% day of August 2022.

Lieutenant Governor




